
Installation of officers for 2020 
Join us on January 20 for a Potluck Lunch followed by 

the installation of elected officers for the coming year! 

The following officers were elected:  John Sharum, President; Co-

Vice-Presidents, Barbara Conley and Bob Feiaen; Secretary, 

Brenda Ehman; Treasurer, Lisa Massey.  We appreciate their 

generous donation of time and effort to MLAA. 

Many thanks to the outgoing Board for their service in 2019:  

President Linda Happel; Vice-President Bob Feigen; Secretary 

Kim O’Connor; and Treasurer Juliana Tillman. 

2019:  a message from outgoing 
president Linda Happel 

 

2019 was a successful year for MLAA!  We grew our membership 

and continued to provide opportunities for local artists through 

good fellowship, regular artist demos,  plein air excursions and 

access to venues.  Thanks to a highly successful Fine Art Show—

our 66th!—we were able to fulfil our goal of supporting art 

instruction in Tuolumne County schools.  Click here for Linda 

Happel’s 2019 message. 

MLAA welcomes the Sonora 

Photo Club 

We are foreseeing a mutually satisfying collaboration in 2020, 

working together towards our common goal  of 

strengthening  the art community in Tuolumne County.  Attend 

the January 20 meeting for more information! 

www.motherlodeartassociation.org 
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1/20/2020 

12:00 noon in the 

Community Room of 

the TC Library, 480 

Greenley Road, 

Sonora: bring a dish 

to share for a Potluck 

Lunch, followed by 

Installation of Officers 

Bring a painting for a 

Critique by artist and 

teacher Diana Boyd!  

Click here for more 

on Diana and her art. 

 

"White Roo" by D. Boyd 

 

2/17/2020 

1:00 pm in the 

Community Room of 

http://www.motherlodeartassociation.org/from-the-president.html
http://www.motherlodeartassociation.org/upcoming-artist-demos.html
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Website and Newsletter Changes 

You do know we have a website, right?   

Where you see a link in this Newsletter, it takes you to our website at 

www.motherlodeartassociation.org .   

A lot of information of interest to members is now on the website.  This means that the Newsletter 

can be short and snappy. 

The website is the place where we can put up unlimited art in full color.  Check out the plein air 

painters here ,  or the latest at the Aloft here .  A short biography of Diana Boyd, who’ll be doing 

critiques at the meeting on January 20, is here , with some examples of her dazzling, colorful, loose 

style.  You get the idea.  We can update the website continuously.  We can post anything we 

want. 

Please feel free to make comments or suggestions about the website and the newsletter, by 

replying to the email to which this Newsletter is an attachment.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DUES ARE DUE! 

Dues for 2020 are $20 for each regular member.  Please 

come prepared to pay your dues at the meeting on 

January 20, 2020, or mail your check to: 

MOTHER LODE ART ASSOCIATION. P.O. Box 5140 

Sonora, CA 95370 

 

Sonora, CA., 95370 

http://www.motherlodeartassociation.org/
http://www.motherlodeartassociation.org/plein-air-paint-outs.html
http://www.motherlodeartassociation.org/aloft-art-gallery.html
http://www.motherlodeartassociation.org/upcoming-artist-demos.html

